

Virginia MIRC< vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

New MIRC Comment

1 message

Mon, Oct 7, 2013 at 3:08 PM

Reply-To:

To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

First Name - Sandra

Last Name - Cammer

Organization Name -

Comment - Access to affordable health care is a basic human right and an affirmation of human dignity from conception to natural death. Currently, there are 400,000 uninsured Virginians waiting for Medicaid expansion in order to have health coverage. The decision to expand the Medicaid program to these 400,000 uninsured Virginians rests with this new commission. PLEASE, YES, EXPAND MEDICARE TO MAKE THIS BASIC HUMAN RIGHT...NOT A PRIVILEGE...TO THOSE LESS FORTUNATE!